
September 10, 2012 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Monday, 

September 10, 2012, at 3:00 p.m. in the Town Hall, 5 South Grove Street, East Aurora, New 

York. 

 

Members Present:  Jolene M. Jeffe   Supervisor 

    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    James J. Bach   Councilman 

    James F. Collins  Councilman 

    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman     

     

 

 Supervisor Jeffe opened the meeting at 3:00 p.m.  The Town Board met for the purpose 

of reviewing the 2013 Town of Aurora Operating Budget.  The department requests and the 

budget officer’s figures were presented to the Board. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:15 p.m. 

 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

  

 

 

 

 


